
Agenda: 

 

11:30 —12:00 PM 

Executive Board 

Meeting  

 

12:00—12:30 PM 

Lunch 

 

12:30 PM - Closing 

Program 

 

Cost: $15.00 

(Includes seminar’s  

participatory fees,  

any materials, & 

lunch) 

Information: 
 

This presentation will update employers on the status of NHRS, including but not 

limited to its financial position, employer rates, operational issues and the                

Decennial Commission.  The goal is to obtain meaningful feedback from employers 

on pension related issues which are important to them and to build on existing 

working relationships with NHRS participating employers and enhance the lines of 

communication.  As well as improve efficiency in all business interactions with             

employers by identifying and recruiting participants for an employer advisory          

committee. 
 

Discussion Topics: 

• Assets and Investment Performance 

• Unfunded Liability 

• Employer Contribution Rates 

• Decennial Commission 

• Operational Issues 

• Employer Feedback 

Location: The Center at Triangle Park, 25 Triangle Park Drive, Concord 

Municipal Management Association of NH Monthly Meeting-September 15, 2017 

Name: __________________________________________ Title: __________________________________________  

Organization: _____________________________________ Address: _______________________________________  

City: ____________________________________________ State: _________________________________________  

Work Phone: _____________________________________ Email _________________________________________  

 Yes, I’ll have lunch.        I’ll pass on lunch, but I’ll attend the meeting. 

Please RSVP to Judy Pearson at the New Hampshire Municipal Association, 25 Triangle Park Dr., Concord, NH 03301 

email (mmanh@nhmunicipal.org) phone (603.230.3355) or toll-free (800.852.3358 ext. 3355) 

To ensure an accurate head count, please RSVP even if you have pre-paid for the year. 

Make checks payable to Municipal Management Association of NH.  
Please note: If you plan to attend, be advised that if you register and do not attend, the Association must bill you for these fees. 

“NHRS Employer Outreach” 
Presented by: George P. Lagos, Executive Director, New Hampshire Retirement System 

Friday, September 15, 2017 


